
 
 
 
 
 

 

Do not let kindness and truth leave you.                                                                                                                                                   
[Proverbs 3:3]  

 
 

St. George’s CEP Newsletter     

Issue 24: Friday 14th March 2025 
October 2022 

 2020      ‘Bringing faith and education together’       
    

                                   ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16)  
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

         

It has been a great Science Week in school – kicking off with author and biologist, 
Hannah Smith, coming into school and talking the children about blood and their 
bodies! There was also the opportunity to have a live space session with Tim Peake, 
talking about diet in space! Both great modern science role models! Over the 
remainder of the week, there’s been lots of other exciting lessons happening. Our 
Year 6 took a trip out to Sevenoaks School, for a great science day, watching a Liquid 
Nitrogen Show and taking part in experiments on Electromagnetism! A BIG thank 
you to our science lead in school, Mrs Allcorn, for coordinating this great week! 
 There have been other visits out with Mrs Foreman, taking the children to 
visit the Gurdwara, supporting their RE learning on Sikhi. And our football team took 
off to Knole academy for their last three league games of the season – finishing with 
2 great wins and some cracking goals, along with some sensational saves from our 
goalkeeper Archie!!  

   
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Another Request To Park Respectfully and Legally 
 

As I returned with Year 5 from their swimming lesson it was sad to see that there were still parents from our 
school parked on zig-zag lines and on bends once again. It sadly came as no surprise that I have received another 
letter of complaint from local residents, sadly this time written as a group from along Old London Road.  The 
main area of concern is cars parking across properties causing obstructions to residents’ driveways and 
residential homes. It is reported that parking is also on grass verges and even reported that cars have been seen 
turning on the grass by the children’s play area.     
                                                                                                                                                                                                              
Poor parking near schools has significant consequences for safety, community relations, and the smooth running 
of daily operations. Dangerous parking, such as stopping on zig-zag lines, pedestrian crossings, or near school 
entrances, reduces visibility for both drivers and pedestrians, creating hazardous conditions. For children, who 
may not yet have a full awareness of traffic risks, this increases the likelihood of accidents. Emergency vehicles 
may also face blocked access, delaying critical responses during emergencies. 

Parking issues can also affect the school’s relationship with its local community. Residents dealing with blocked 
driveways, excessive congestion, or inconsiderate parking may escalate complaints to local councils or seek 
further action. These disputes can result in additional stress for the school, where we’d prefer to be focusing on 
supporting your children’s learning. 
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Attendance is important and our aim 
is to achieve above 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this year so 

far is 95.1% 
 

Attendance this week: 
 

Oak (Year R): 96.0% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 98.3% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 95.3% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 91.5% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 91.7% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 92.4% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 97.9% 
 

Congratulations to: 
                   BEECH CLASS 

You are the highest attenders  
this week! 

 

For unexpected absence eg illness for example, 
please call and speak to the school office before 
9.30am so absence can be recorded accurately. 

 
If they have an appointment during the school 

day you MUST provide evidence of an 
appointment. 

 
Any other absence must be requested using our 

absence request form. This can be found 
through this link:  

 
https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9 

 

 
 

Dojo Points Winning House for this week: 
 

St. Patrick’s 
 
 

What’s Coming Up Next Week? 
 

Parent Consultations from 3.30pm in the school hall – please enter and leave via the 
children’s entrance 

 
Tuesday 18th March: Oak (Yr R) Class and Year 1 to Year 6 consultations* 

Thursday 20th March: Year 1 to Year 6 consultations* 
 

*Reminder that Cedar Class (Year 3) consultations have been postponed until Miss Huggett’s return  
 

 

 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                   
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school vision, 
this week that honour goes to… 

 
Our Eco-Monitors! 

  

 
 

These fantastic children have been working hard 
this week to help clear our KS1 Forest School ready 

fro their buddies to try out soon! 
 

 
 

 
 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
Maple (Year 2):  Jamie 
 
Cedar (Year 3):  Ebba 
 
Willow (Year 4):  Finley 
 
Hazel (Year 5): Jacob 
 
Sycamore (Year 6): Brandon 

https://forms.gle/3dVUrxXZt9v5REKR9


Bringing faith and education together 
“Letting our light shine” (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bringing faith and education 
together 



 
 


